
 

 

Newsletter Corrections and Additions                                                      June 10, 
2011  

SPECIALS for 2011-12  

Kindergarten Spanish, Art, Music, Computers and PE will all be taken once a week. There are 
no changes from previous years.  

1st-4th Grades Spanish, Art, Music, PE will all be taken twice a week. There are no changes 
from previous years. Computers will be twice a week which is a change from last year when 
students had the class once a week.  

5th Grade Spanish, Art, Music (General and Instrumental), PE,  Classical Studies and 
Computers will all be taken twice a week. There are no changes from previous years.  

Middle School (6th-8th Grades) Spanish, Art, Instrumental Music, Classical Studies and PE 
will all be taken twice a week. There are no changes from previous years.  

General Music and Computers will be taken once a week. In previous years, these courses have 
been taken twice a week.  
 

Graduation Information 

Tuesday, June 14 6:30 pm.   
  

8th grade students need to arrive by 6:15 pm to the gym.   

  
Students playing in the band should arrive by 6:10 to the music room. The Band will be playing 
the processional and recessional.  
  
The ceremony will be approximately one hour followed by a reception in the gym afterward. 
  
Please park in the lots that are to the east (playground) and west (bank) of the school. Please 
do not park in the lot located between Bogart's and Paideia 
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